
  

  

 

 

Thursday Feb 1st - Friday Feb 2nd - OVERNIGHT TO PRESCOTT  
(9th Grade Only)  
 
Friday, Feb 2nd - HALF DAY DISMISSAL (RELEASE @ 12PM) 
 
Monday, Feb 5th -School Counselor Appreciation Day  
 
Wednesday, Feb 7th -Quarterly Staff Birthday  
 
Monday, Feb 19th -NO SCHOOL 
 
Wednesday, Feb 21st -6th Grade Breakfast (7:00-8:00 a.m.)  
 
Thursday, Feb 22nd (8am-1pm)-GCU Campus Visit [Freshman]  
 
Monday Mar 4th - Thursday Mar 7th -Spirit Week (details to come) 
 
Friday, Mar 8th -NO SCHOOL  
 
Monday Mar 11th - Friday Mar 15th -SPRING BREAK  

 

 

 

 

 



 

  

 



 

Contribute Now !  
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PDF Schedule - Click here for upcoming games  
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Congratulations to Prince Malik Johnson on being named the Aces Athlete 

of the Month. Malik has shown himself to be a committed and disciplined 

scholar-athlete. From the weightroom at sunrise, to the classroom during 

the day, to practices and games in the evening, Malik continues to exemplify 

the 3 Pillars of the athletic program: Attitude, Preparation and Effort 

 

 

 

 

  



  

Spring sports will be here before you know it. Now is a great time to get 
registered for the spring sports season. High school will have coed soccer 
and track & field. High school sports will be for both 8th or 9th grade 
students. Middle school will have boys and girls basketball and track & 
field. Middle school sports will be for 5th – 8th grade students. 
Contact cwunsch@greatheartsroosevelt.org with any questions or 
concerns you may have 

You Can Register Here  
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You Can Pay Here  
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MUST REGISTER AND MAKE FIRST 
PAYMENT FOR THE PAYMENT PLAN, 
BEFORE JANUARY 31ST!  

 

The 9th grade class will be going on an overnight field trip, 
chaperoned by our administrators, camp staff, and teachers. 
Nestled amidst breathtaking natural beauty, Prescott offers a 
forested sanctuary like no other at Emmanuel Pines Camp grounds. 
Lunch, dinner, and breakfast will be provided as well as 
transportation. 

9th Grade Only! Pay here  
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Friday, February 2nd, will be a half school day for all students. Please 

note that no lunch service will be available on this day. 

Dismissal time will be at 12:00pm. All grades K-9 (excluding half-day 

Kinder) will be released at this time, and we encourage parents and 

guardians to plan accordingly for the early release. If you have any 

questions or concerns, feel free to reach out to the school office. 

 

  

 

 

 



We are thrilled to announce that February 5th marks School Counselor 

Appreciation Day, a day dedicated to honoring the incredible contributions 

of our school counselors! Ms. Turner is our Prep Student Counselor and 

plays a pivotal role in shaping the academic and personal growth of our 

students, providing guidance, support, and a listening ear. Let's take a 

moment to express our gratitude to her and celebrate her hard work and 

dedication.  

 

  

 

 

 



Our Quarterly Birthday Celebration for our fantastic teachers is coming up 

on February 7th! 

Please visit the sign up and see if there is something you'd like to give! We 

appreciate any and all contributions! 

Sign up Here 

 

  

 

 

The Freshmen Class has been invited on our very first college campus 
visit. Ninth graders have been invited to Grand Canyon University to 
experience firsthand what a college campus will be for them. This trip 
will be fully provided for by GCU including meals and transportation. We 
look forward to walking with our graduating class of 2027 on this First 
College Campus field trip! 

 

9th Grade Sign up Here!  
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My Hot Lunch Box 
The Roosevelt PSO is proud to offer a hot lunch options for all scholars 
K-9 every school day through MyHotLunchBox! 
  
M: Chick-fil-A 
T: Red Robin 
W: NYPD Pizza 
Th: Noodles and Co. 
F: Panda Express 
  
You can create your account now and order lunches through December 
15th. 
Add your child as a profile under the parent email account and select 
"Great Hearts Roosevelt, Buckeye" as school location to order. If you 
already have an account for your child, please make sure you update 
their grade level. 
You MUST place orders by 11:59am the day before to receive lunch at the 
school the following day. 



Hot lunch is an optional meal - scholars do not need to purchase and can 
instead bring their lunch from home. 
For questions, please reach out 
psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org! 

ORDER NOW- MY HOT LUNCH BOX  
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Parent Volunteer Opportunities 

 

Our new Prep PSO President, Mrs. Beth Othon, has done an amazing job in 

leading and supporting the development of student culture alongside Mrs. 

Whitwell, our Dean of Student Culture. However, the Prep PSO is still in need 

of more parents in a more ongoing role. Mrs. Othon's email is 

preppsopresident@greatheartsroosevelt.org 

Raptor Clearance  
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The lunchroom runs solely on donated forks, spoons, and napkins. As of 
right now we are flying through a Costco sized box of spoons and forks. 
Unfortunately, it is not sustainable. The PSO has created a sign up for what 
they are estimating we will be using per month. Changes will be made as 
needed. These supplies will be used exclusively for the lunchroom. Please 
sign up below to bring in a bulk box labeled "Lunchroom" to the front office. 
Other ways you can help make an impact is by reminding your scholars to 
bring their own utensils. MHLB orders will continue providing all utensils 
and condiments for their orders. If you have questions, please email PSO @ 
psolunch@greatheartsroosevelt.org. 
 
CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP 

 

  

 

Contact Information  
  

Great Hearts Roosevelt Prep Grades 6-9 
# 623-344-8003 

M,T, Thur, F 7:15am - 3:45pm 
Wed 7:15am - 1:45pm 

  
Tony Cruz | Headmaster 

tcruz@greatheartsroosevelt.org         
       Bianca Swoape | OM 
bswoape@greatheartsroosevelt.org 
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